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Dear Parents / Carers, 

This week we had two of our fastest children take part in the inter-area junior cross country competition. 

Owen (Year 6) and Ollie (Year 4) were selected to take part in this due to their success in previous cross 

country meets. They represented Mendip and did very well against some very good runners. The 

Mendip team were congratulated with gold medals for being the overall winning team.  

 

The children had their class photographs taken this week. Once we receive the proofs we will send them 

home so you can order online or via the school. 

 

Next week, we warmly welcome Mr Wheat back to school. Initially, he will be working a reduced 

timetable. I am sure that you will join me in welcoming him back – he has been missed.  

 

With kindness 
 
 

Miss Jo Hale   

 

 

Stars 
Well done to the following children, who were chosen 

as the class ‘Stars of the Week’ for today’s assembly: 

 

 Reception: Jacob & Kacey-Leigh 

 Year 1: Orlagh & Kailyn 

 Year 2: Max & Ava 

 Year 3: Sydney & Carmen 

 Year 4: Martha & Meghan  

 Year 5: Aisha & Emma 

 Year 6: Jake & Scott 

 

The children are able to wear their ‘star’ badge for the 

week. Please can children return their badges to the 

school office after this time. 

 

If your child has received an award outside of school, 

then we would love to be able to present them with it in 

our weekly celebration assembly. 

 

SAFEGUARDING 
 

Please ensure that you close the 

pedestrian gate behind you when 

entering or leaving the school 

site. Avoid letting others in as we 

need to monitor visitors on site.  
 

Thank you for your cooperation.  

Twitter 
The school has a twitter account. 

Please follow us to get regular 

reminders about what is happening 

at school and to find quick links to 

our newsletters. 

Please search @westpennardprimary 
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Diary Dates for this week 
 
 

Monday 30th April Year 1 Trip to Bristol Zoo 

Summer Fair Meeting – 7.30pm at The Crown, Pilton 

Thursday 3rd May Start of the Rounders league for team – selected children 

only.  

Friday 4th May Year 5 Taster Day at Whitstone School 

 

 

 
 

Calling all Parents! 
 

I would love to share cake and conversation 
with you on Tuesday 1st May 

at 2.30 in the Library. 
 

It’s an opportunity to talk 
about our church school status, what it 

means to you, 
what you would like to see more of etc. 

 
See you there! 
Mrs Robinson 

 

 

Headlice 

 

It will come as no surprise that some 

classes have already had reports of 

‘visitors’! 

 

We would encourage you to please 

check your children for head lice 

regularly. 

 

Once we receive a report of head 

lice, we inform the class parents via 

text, so that an extra check can be 

made.  

 

The NHS website has some useful 

information. 

 

https://beta.nhs.uk/conditions/head-

lice-and-nits/ 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Quote of the week  
'Don't fret or worry. Instead of 
worrying, pray. Let petitions and 
praises shape your worries into 
prayers letting God know your 
concerns.'  Phil 4 v6 The Message 

WET PAINT 

 
The office door will be 

painted next week – please 

keep an eye out for ‘Wet 

Paint’ signs … 
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